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Marguerite McLean

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2011 11:21 AM
To: Kiwanis Curry

Ce: Pauline Robinson

Subject: Return of Confidential Documents - 100414-TX

Per this e-mail, the Clerk’s Office will return confidential DNs 08225-10 and 00184-11
to the source.

Thanks.

Marguerite H Mclean

Records Technician

Florida Public Service Commission

Office of Commission Clerk

2540 Shumard Qak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

850-413-6824

Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2011 11:18 AM
To: Marguerite McLean
Subject: Return of Confidential Documents

Hi Marguerite,

The confidential documents for docket no. 100414-TX can be returned to the company. The document
numbers are listed below.

08225-10
00184-11

Thanks

Ms. Kiwanis L. Curry

Regulatory Analyst

Florida Public Service Commission
Division of Regulatory Analysis
Certification & Enforcement Section

Phone (850) 413-6662
Fax (850) 413-6663
Email; kcurry@psc.state fl.us
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